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FAA will award $20.4M to airports for
reducing emissions
Posted on August 24, 2021 by News Editor

The FAA announced on Aug. 24 that it will award $20.4 million to airports in an effort to reduce emissions and
improve air quality across the country. Grants will be dispersed for the purchase of zero-emission vehicles as
well as electrification projects to reduce ramp equipment and airport emissions.
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